
Important Notice 

Dear Visitors, 

We would like to inform you about the updated visiting hours for patients at our facility. 

Effective immediately, the following visiting hours will be implemented: 

• Weekdays: 2:00 PM - 6:00 PM 

• Weekends: 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in adhering to these hours, as they are 

designed to ensure the comfort and well-being of all our patients. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact our 

front desk. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

The Management Team 


